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Consolidated Edison Company of New York. Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 
Telephone (21 2) 460-3819 

May 9, 1980 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 

Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comrmission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

This is in response to NRC letters of March 5, 1980, and March 20, 
1980 regarding Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment.  
Members of the NRC staff visited our corporate headquarters on 
March 26 and 27, 1980. Representatives of Con Edison, PASNY 
and Westinghouse discussed Environmental Qualfication for 
Electrical Equipment with the NRC staff in Bethesda on April 
3, 1980. Subsequent telephone conversations with your staff 
extended the date for the written submittal to May 9, 1980.  

In the meetings with your staff our Emergency Procedures were 
provided and reviewed together with our submittal in response 
to I.E. Bulletin 79-01, and our qualification documentation, 
In response to the expedited review schedule established by the 
NRC for this program, Con Edison has obtained the assistance 
of Westinghouse, the NSSS vendor for Indian Point 2. An 
environmental qualification report for Indian Point 2 prepared 
by Westinghouse is attached. Because of the short period of 
time available to respond to our accelerated schedule, we are 
continuing our review to assure the comipleteness of our reply.  
It, therefore, may become necessary to revise or supplement 
the attached report prior to the site visit by your staff. hh 

With regard to your letter of March 20, 1980, Note 6A a 'pplies; 
to Indian Point 2. The information for Indian Point 2 per
taining to containment temperature and pressure conditions, 
requested by Enclosure 2, is contained in Chapter 14.3 of the 
FSAR and in current docketed LOCA analys6s dated December 1978 
and April 1980.
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This information is being submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) 
as requested in your letter of April 23, 1980.  

Should you or your staff have any additional questions, please 
contact us.  

Very truly yours, 

William J. Cahill, Jr.  
attach. Vice President 

Subscribed and s~prn to 
before me this fday 
of May, 1980.  

X Notry Public 
A.%I ELA ROBERTI 

lnay Pu lic, State of New York 
No. 41-8593813 

Qualifiod in Queens County 
Commission Expires March 30, 1982


